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Dear Parent/Guardian,

I’m delighted to let you know that your child is going to be joining in our Bring your Bear event on ______________________________________.

We will be raising funds for the children’s charity Action Medical Research. The mascot of the charity and the inspiration of this event is Paddington Bear™.

Your child is invited to bring their teddy bear and a two pound donation to school. They can look forward to lots of teddy bear related activities and all the money raised goes to a really worthwhile cause.

Action Medical Research is the leading UK-wide medical research charity dedicated to helping babies and children. They’ve been funding medical breakthroughs since they began in 1952 and have spent more than £122 million on research that has helped some thousands of children’s lives and changed many more. 

Every pound raised from this event will help fund studies that could one day help children like Sophia born 14 weeks early weighing 2lbs 5oz, Tom who has severe cerebral palsy and twins Toby and Corey and sister Izzy who all have the rare fatal condition juvenile Batten disease. 

So please don’t forget to remind your child to bring their teddy bear to school on ___________________________________ along with a two pound donation.  

Make it a special year and help Action Medical Research fund more life-changing research for some of the UK’s sickest babies and children.   

Thank you.
Yours faithfully,

Bring your Bear organiser
PS  If you would like to know more about the work of Action Medical Research please visit action.org.uk
